Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: taxi and private hire vehicle (PHV) operators
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Taxi and PHV operators. The data we seek is:

The Trading Name of the Operator

The Point of Contact

The Address of the Operator

A Telephone Number or Mobile for the business. 
The Company email address.

The licence number and expiry date. 
This data will not be used for any commercial purposes other than communications regarding ‘industry based’ information.  
The data will also be subject to all the requirements of General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and the respective Data Protection and Freedom of information Acts UK wide.  It will be managed securely and personally overseen by myself as the LPHCA Data Controller.

Answer:
Please find information in the attached spreadsheet.
Some operators are registered from their home address.  Any contact information which is not on the business contact information has been withheld under Section 40(2) (personal information). Section 40 refers to personal data and cannot be released under the Freedom of Information Act. 

The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purpose of licence application and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection Principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified, explicit  and legitimate purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
